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WELCOME BACK FROM BREAK! 

PARENTS, STUDENTS AND FACULTY WELCOME TO ANOTHER 

GREAT WEEK HERE AT VALLEY VIEW MIDDLE SCHOOL AND 

THE YEAR 2022! PLEASE TAKE NOTE OF IMPORTANT 

UPCOMING 

EVENTS. 

SPREADING 

HOLIDAY CHEER 

Thank you to the 

Valley View Orchestra 

for spreading some 

Holiday cheer with 

your beautfiul music. 

Photo Submitted by 

Ms. nix. 

 

THE NEXT BATTLE OF THE BOOKS MEETING 

The next battle of the books meeting will be held January 13th during your 

recess in the library. 

VALLEY VIEW BAND GRANT 

Congratulations to the band on being awarded a grant of $1879.90 from the 

Nebo Education Foundation! These funds will go towards purchasing more 

instruments to supply to our students in our continually growing band 

program!  

Coming up: 

- 1/13- Battle of the Books 

meeting during your 

recess in the library 

 

  

 

 

 



Nebo District Honor Band 

Congratulations to the following students for being nominated to participate in 
the first ever Nebo District Honor Band: 
  
Kaela Cordner - Flute 
Greyson Kolba - Bass Clarinet  
Braylon Peart - Trombone 
Caleb Thurgood - Trombone 
Lindon Woodland - Percussion 
  
The honor band will feature about 60 students from middle schools and jr. highs throughout the district. Being 
nominated is a testament to their musical skill, hard work and exemplary behavior. Students will have the 
opportunity to work with Dr. Jared Rawlings of the University of Utah and will perform at Salem Hills High 
School on Saturday January 21st. Congratulations Valley View Middle School band students! 

CLASS CHANGES 

Requests for changes to the student schedule may be submitted from December 

17 through January 10.  Changes will be considered on a space available 

basis.  It is important to understand that all students are fully scheduled for the 

entire year based on their original requests, therefore, most classes are already 

at capacity.  Submitting a request to change a class does not guarantee that the 

change can be made.  All completed changes will be reflected on the Infinite Campus Portal.   1) Look at the 

current schedule and identify the class period of the requested change.  2) Consult the master schedule 

document for possible alternative classes in the appropriate class period.  3) Complete the request 

form, between December 17th and January 10th, including at least one replacement class to add for each 

request.   

A MESSAGE FROM THE UTAH COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 

The Utah County Health Department has asked us to share the following information (see attached flyer): 

The Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine has received approval for the 5-11 

age group!  We will soon have appointments available at our 

Provo, AF, and Payson vaccination site by appointment only. 

Sign up at HealthEvents.UtahCounty.Gov or call the helpline at 

801-851-4357. 
  
You can also reach out to your pharmacy and pediatrician for a 

vaccine (vaccines.gov). 
  
Please contact the Health Department or your family physician with any questions you may have about these 

vaccinations. 
 

CONTACT US 

1044 East and 340 South,  Salem UT 84653 

Phone: (801) 609-2795 | Fax: 801-609-2794 

http://healthevents.utahcounty.gov/
http://vaccines.gov/

